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KLCC announces additional week for 
Cannabis Control Law feedback  

 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 30, Seskéha/August 2018) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to advise the community that an additional one-week 
Community Feedback period begins today for the proposed Kahnawà:ke Cannabis 
Control Law. 
 
The extra Feedback period was instituted as a result of community input at the recent 
Information Sessions held on the proposed law. The Feedback period will end next 
Thursday, 6 Seskehkó:wa/September 2018 at 4pm. 
 
Feedback can be submitted online or by speaking directly to Kenitsénhaienhs Rhonda 
Kirby or Gina Deer, or MCK Technician Dennis Diabo at 450-632-7500. The draft law is 
available for viewing on the KLCC website at 
www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com/pages/cannabis.  
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For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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